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November 2018 

November is a time for 
thanksgiving, a time for seeing the 
beauty of Godôs world and giving 

thanks for all that we have. 

It is also a time for looking at stewardship 

and what it means for each of us. 

A steward is one who is entrusted with the 
management of something that belongs to 
another. As Christian stewards, we 

recognize that all we are and all we have 
come from God. Stewardship is not just 
about money or finances, it is about 

everything God entrusts to our care. We are 
to manage everything for His purposes.  

The Lutheran Church Missouri Synod uses 
the following definition: Christian 

stewardship is the free and joyous activity of 
the child of God and Godôs family, the Church, in managing life and all of lifeôs 
resources for Godôs purposes. 

The Stewardship Team is working on the  budget / work program, for 2019.  That 

process includes more than finances. It includes time, talents and treasure. Please 
consider what  you want to offer and let the Stewardship team know by filling out 
the Pledge form or let someone know what youôd like to be involved in. There are 

many ways to be a steward of Godôs blessings.  

 

 

  
This is the breakdown of all 
the givers at Bethany 
through the middle of 
October. Everybodyôs 
support helps the church 
achieve its goals and 
objectives. 



Womenôs Bible Study meets on the 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Thursdays 

of each month. You are invited to join us.  In September, 
we will begin a new book, Bad Girls of the Bible and 
What We Can Learn from Them, by Liz Curtis Higgs.  

Weôll read the book and delve into their stories in the 
Bible to learn more about these women.  Some we are 
familiar with - some not so much.  Weôd love for you to 
join us.  For more information, please contact Emily 
Schaefer.  

Breakfast: Meets on the 3rd Wednesday at 9:00am at Country Caf®, 
2804 S. Seneca. This month  - November 21 
 

Afternoon Games: Wednesday, November 14 & 28 1:00-3:00pm 
at the church. Join the fun with various games including Pitch, 
Dominoes, Hand & Foot, Pinochle, Yahtzee, Scrabble or ?  

Seniorsô Activities 

 

A Menôs Bible Study group meets at Bethany on the 3rd Saturday 

of the month at 7:00 a.m.. Leaders rotate and choose their own topic. 

A breakfast is usually served. Contact Erich Schieber or Mark Welty 

for more information. This monthôs study is on November 17. 
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